
Classroom News 
Class Name:  Dover                     Term : Summer 2 2022 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

It’s the end of another school year! Dover Class have 

all grown in independence and self-esteem, and 

have made so much progress socially. The students 

have amazed us everyday with their love of  learning 

and general enthuastiasm for everything they do – 

they really have been a joy to be around. 

 

Dover have reflected on their favourite moments: 

“I liked walking to the cinema dressed as 

Spiderman!” – Hayden 

 

“I enjoyed watching my friends perform at the 

bandstand!” – Bobbi 

 

“I liked tasting new foods and being the class 

‘gameshow host!’” – Archie 

 

“I liked playing football at Reading!” – Hassan 

 

“I liked cooking using the mud kitchen in the woods 

with Bobbi. We made spaghetti bolognese and 

smoothies.” - Adrian 

 

“I enjoyed playing with my friends and going to 

Reading football.”– Max 

 

“I enjoyed performing Dover’s 12 Days of Christmas 

to the rest of the classes.”– Johney 

 

“I enjoyed climbing the crates at Youlbury.” – Cody 

 

“I enjoyed helping everyone at Sports Day! I even 

got a special star certificate!” – Albie 

 

“I enjoyed making models with Wendy during my 

play sessions.” – Alex 

 

“I enjoyed doing archery at Youlbury.”– Ryan 

 

“I enjoyed having a tour of the fire station.”– Tracey 

 

“I enjoyed seeing everyone on Zoom every Friday 

whilst recovering from my operation.”– Jo 

 

“I enjoyed driving the bus and taking Dover Class on 

trips.” – Sandra 

 

“I enjoyed taste testing all of Dover’s cooking.”- 

Alice 

The Dover Team have thoroughly enjoyed 

getting to know each student and wish the 

students who are moving classes the very 

best. We will miss them! We ask that they 

all now use the next few weeks to rest and 

have a well-deserved break but most 

importantly stay safe as they enjoy their 

summer holiday. We will look forward to 

seeing all of their faces around the school 

when they return in September 2022.  

 

Finally, the Dover Team would like to say a 

huge thank you to YOU for your continued 

support this academic year.  

The Dover Team   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Friday 15th July 2022 – Last day of the 

school year 

 Monday 5th September 2022 – First day 

back 

 Friday 21st October – Last day of term 
  
 



 


